
Bassetlaw Hill & Mountain Club 

Huts for 2019 

General 

a) The rates have not altered and remain at £24 for the weekend but the Committee voted to 

change policy from £10 deposit to requiring full payment when securing a place. This proposal was 

agreed by those present at the AGM. 

b) I must stress that although it easy and convenient to pay monies direct to Mick as Treasurer, 

please also take a moment to inform me too when you book in, I need to keep an accurate and up to 

date list without having to bother Mick, who has enough on anyway. I can be reached on email, sms, 

messenger, Whats App or even as a last resort on the phone. 

Now for the good bits 

Penstar Bunkhouse Brecon Beacons April 12th to 14th – Finally we are off to the Brecon Beacons. We 

can take a maximum of 20 people in three rooms of 2, 6 and 12 beds. The slight downside is this is a 

fraction more cost wise than the climbing huts at £13 pppn. Located a little way out of Brecon, it is a 

great location  

George Starkey Patterdale November 1st to 3rd – An old favourite which needs little introduction. 

Lots of fantastic fells to tackle from here. Although there are 20 bed spaces I have only made initial 

booking for 12 people. In addition, it can be arranged if any members wish to go up and use the hut 

a night or so before or stay a night or too longer (weekday nights are cheaper!) 

So don’t delay, get these in your diaries and get booked in  

Additional Items 

a) Camping meet in the Lake District. 5th to 6th July – It has been a few years since we have run 

this meet but hopefully there will be plenty of interest. The initial proposal is to use the 

National Trust campsite at Wasdale. 

b) Dean is organising a few days 19th to 21st September doing the Welsh 3000’ers. The plan is to 

hopefully use a bunkhouse/yha or climbing hut as a base and have support/ transport. As 

well as anyone wanting to do the 3 day walk (Note this is a very pleasurable way to do what 

is normally done as a gruelling 24hr challenge), members who just want to go up to the area 

for a few days and do their own thing are very welcome. 

c) One or two of the day walks such as North Pennines or Nine Standards Rigg lend themselves 

to at least one overnight or even making a weekend of it. 

Charles 


